
Public Toilets 

In 2010 the Parish Council took over the public toilets adjacent to the car park in Bell Lane from 

Maidstone Borough Council who had planned to close them.  Since then the toilets have been 

extensively refurbished.  Vandalism is rare as they are opened in the early morning and locked 

in the early evening, daily (except 25th December and 1 January). 

Please report any problems with these toilets to the Parish Office. 
 


